
Program Transfer Policy 

For Students Accepted to Go Abroad Summer 2020-Spring/Calendar Year 2022 

Policy regarding program transfers: 

The primary reason for allowing transfers is to protect a student financially. Due to the uncertainty caused by the 

COVID-19 situation, students accepted for terms in the above range can transfer up to one full academic year ahead, 

if students have paid at least the $30 application fee: 

• Summer 2020 students can transfer to
o Fall/Academic Year 2020
o Winterim 2021
o Spring/Calendar Year 2021
o Summer 2021

• Fall/Academic Year 2020 students can transfer to
o Winterim 2021
o Spring/Calendar Year 2021
o Summer 2021
o Fall/Academic Year 2021

• Winterim 2021 students can transfer to
o Spring/Calendar Year 2021
o Summer 2021
o Fall/Academic Year 2021
o Winterim 2022

• Spring/Calendar Year 2021 students can transfer to
o Summer 2021
o Fall/Academic Year 2021
o Winterim 2022
o Spring/Calendar Year 2022

• Summer 2021 students can transfer to
o Fall/Academic Year 2021
o Winterim 2022
o Spring/Calendar Year 2022
o Summer 2022

• Fall/Academic Year 2021 students can transfer to
o Winterim 2022
o Spring/Calendar Year 2022
o Summer 2022
o Fall/Academic Year 2022

• Winterim 2022 students can transfer to
o Spring/Calendar Year 2022
o Summer 2023
o Fall/Academic Year 2023
o Winterim 2023

• Spring/Calendar Year 2022 students can transfer to
o Summer 2022
o Fall/Academic Year 2022
o Winterim 2023
o Spring/Calendar Year 2023

Financial policy regarding program transfers: 

$30 application fee: transferred to new term, non-refundable 

$150 deposit: transferred to new term, non-refundable 

If a student has been accepted to any of the terms listed above, then transfers to a future term and fails to complete 

the application by the deadline, transferring again to a new program with an extended deadline, or reopening their 

existing application, is not allowed and the student forfeits the application fee and deposit. 

The standard transfer policy will be in affect beginning Summer 2022. Students who transfer from terms covered by 

this policy to Summer 2022 or later will be under the standard transfer policy beginning Summer 2022. 
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